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22/10/2018 

Thompsons Road Upgrade: Lyndhurst Boulevard closure  
 

Dear resident or business operator  

The Thompsons Road Upgrade has removed the level crossing near Merinda Park Station 
and is now adding more lanes on Thompsons Road between Dandenong-Frankston Road 
and Berwick-Cranbourne Road (Clyde Road).  

What we’ll do and when 

From 29 October to 21 December 2018, we’ll close Lyndhurst Boulevard at the Thompsons Road intersection. This is 

to modify the intersection and lay new road surface to cater for the new lanes on Thompsons Road.  

How works may affect you 

To carry out these works safely, we will: 

• detour traffic via Marriott Boulevard and Brookwater Parade. Visit bigbuild.vic.gov.au for a detour map 
• have clear signage to guide you along the new route 

• maintain access to properties and local businesses at all times 

• monitor noise, dust and vibration levels at all times. 

Plan your journey 

Keep up to date with real time traffic and public transport disruptions by visiting bigbuild.vic.gov.au.  

Thank you for your understanding and patience while we complete this important upgrade.  

 
Yours sincerely 

 
David Gellion – Acting Director Metro Projects Eastern 
Major Road Projects Authority 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://bigbuild.vic.gov.au/disruptions

